
LAC QUI PARLE ANNOUNCEMENTS for FEBRUARY 18 
 

Welcome to our worship service this morning at Lac qui Parle Lutheran Church!  We 
extend a special welcome to all who are visiting with us and ask that you sign the 
guest register at the back of the church.  You are invited each week to join us for 
coffee and fellowship in the narthex immediately after the service.  Please come 

again! 
 

--Throughout the Sundays in Lent, we will sing the Lenten Verse “We are turning” in 
place of the “Alleluia”. 
 

--Extra Annual Reports can be picked up from the back of the church or from the 
coffee serving counter. 
 

--Sunday School class will not meet today. 
 

--Our Lenten services continue on Wednesdays at 7 pm, preceded by a supper at 6 
pm served by the youth and their parents. Proceeds will go towards the serving 
church’s youth.  Our Lenten series this year is “Thy Will Be Done”. This Wednesday, 
we will meet at Garfield. The sermon theme will be “God’s Will and My Identity”, 
and the Biblical character will be Mary, with Pastor Kathleen Soldwisch of 
Minnesota Valley and Borgund Lutheran Churches preaching and leading the 
service.  The theme verse will be Luke 1:38.  Pastor Bruce will be at Kviteseid 
Lutheran Church. 
 

--The Lac qui Parle Conference Assembly is next Sunday from 2-4 pm at Grace 
Lutheran Church in Dawson.  We are only allowed to send six delegates.  If 
interested, talk to Pastor Bruce. 
 

--There will be a meeting next Sunday at Lac qui Parle church at 6:30 p.m. for 
parents of NEXT year’s Confirmation students to discuss a meeting time and place 
for next year’s class. 
 

--The Praying Pumpers meet in the basement of First Presbyterian Church of Daw-

son at 8 a.m. on Monday and Friday.  A nice group of senior women are encouraging 

other women to come and try out our fun group.  We exercise moderately, visit, pray, 

and if convenient, have coffee.  (If swimming is your thing, we swim on Wednes-

days).  Any questions, please call Sharilyn at 752-4478 or Joyce at 769-2518. 
 

--Minnesota Valley Lutheran Church will be having their annual Klub Supper on 

Sunday, March 4. Serving is from 4:00 to 7:00 p.m.  Presale of tickets by members. 

$1 extra at the door. Hope to see you!  
 

--To help reduce the spread of germs during the flu season, you are asked not to 
shake hands during the Sharing of the Peace, but to give a verbal greeting only. Also, 
Pastor Bruce will not be shaking hands after the service, but will be at the back of 
the church to greet you like always. This is not permanent! It’s only to get us 
through the flu season, typically through the beginning of April. Thank you! 
 
 
 

Daily Readings for the First Week of Lent—“Forgive” 
Monday:  Genesis 3:1-24 

Tuesday:  Genesis 8:14 - 9:17 
Wednesday:  Genesis 18:16-33 

Thursday: Genesis 22:1-18 
Friday:  Exodus 3:1-12 

Saturday:  Romans 8:1-17 
 

CALENDAR FOR FEBRUARY 18-25  

Sunday, February 18 
9:00 Worship 
No Sunday School 
11:00 Ecumenical Ski trip in Alexandria 
 
 Tuesday, February 20 
8:45 Pastor’s Text Study 
 
Wednesday, February 21 
1:00 Mission Projects 
3:50-5:10 Confirmation 
6:00 Lenten Supper at Garfield 
7:00 Lenten Service at Garfield 
 
Thursday, February 22 
11:30 D-B Ministerial Assoc 
 
Sunday, February 25 
9:00 Worship 
10:00 Sunday School 
2:00 LqP Conf. Assembly at Grace in Dawson 
6:30 Next Year’s Conf. Parents meet at LqP 
 

Feb. Lectors Coffee Ushers Projector Acolyte 
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